Postponement announcement

Dear participants of 4GCMEA (2020),
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 4GCMEA has to be postponed. Representatives from 5 MAIJIC
associations had an online meeting and discussed about the postponement. We finally achieved an agreement

that the 4GCMEA would be shifted from its current dates of 17-20 August 2020 to August 2022. We
sincerely thank everyone who made contributions to 4GCMEA.
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A photo of the online meeting (we hope to avail this opportunity to express again our heartfelt thanks to all
these representatives)
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The submission system will be closed. The Local Organizers will contact the authors to deal with the
abstract withdrawing issues. A Call for Papers with new exact dates of 4GCMEA2022 will be distributed
and the submission system is supposed to re-open at the end of 2021. All future deadlines will be
re-scheduled accordingly.

For those who have already booked the accommodation at CYNN hotel and/or have paid the
registration/sponsorship/exhibitor fee we will inform them how the cancellation/carry forwarding/refunding
will handled for them. We will come out with the plan about how these issues will be handled in about 2
weeks.

Looking forward for your strong continued support for a successful 4GCMEA in 2022.
Best regards

The Local Organizer Committee Members
Kama HUANG, Li WU, Huacheng ZHU



